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April 29, 2016 
 
 

Sent via email to:  DUpadhyay@mwdh2o.com 
 

 
Deven Upadhyay 
Group Manager, Water Resource Management 
Metropolitan Water District of Southern California 
P.O. Box 54153 
Los Angeles, CA 90054-0153  

 
 

SUBJECT: CITY OF LAKEWOOD 2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE 
 
Dear Mr. Upadhyay: 
 
The City of Lakewood Department of Water Resources is currently in the process of preparing the 2015 
Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP), as required by the California Department of Water 
Resources.  The City would like to give your agency an opportunity to provide input for the preparation 
of this long range planning document. 
 
The draft plan public comment period began April 27, 2016, and the public hearing and plan adoption is 
scheduled for June 28, 2016.  If you would like to review the draft 2015 UWMP Update, please review 
it via the city’s website at http://www.lakewoodcity.org/news/green_living/uwmp.asp.  Also, if your 
organization has any comment or additional information that should be incorporated in Lakewood’s 
Plan, please contact Toyasha Sebbag, Water Administration Manager, at 562.866.9771, extension 2702, 
or email her at tsebbag@lakewoodcity.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason J. Wen, Ph.D., P.E. 
Director of Water Resources 
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April 29, 2016 
 
 

Sent via email to:  gfarber@dpw.lacounty.gov  
 
 
Gail Farber 
Director 
Los Angeles County Department of Public Works 
900 S. Fremont Ave. 
Alhambra, CA 91803 

 
 

SUBJECT: CITY OF LAKEWOOD 2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE 

 
Dear Mrs. Farber: 
 
The City of Lakewood Department of Water Resources is currently in the process of preparing the 2015 
Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP), as required by the California Department of Water 
Resources.  The City would like to give your agency an opportunity to provide input for the preparation 
of this long range planning document. 
 
The draft plan public comment period began April 27, 2016, and the public hearing and plan adoption is 
scheduled for June 28, 2016.  If you would like to review the draft 2015 UWMP Update, please review 
it via the city’s website at http://www.lakewoodcity.org/news/green_living/uwmp.asp.  Also, if your 
organization has any comment or additional information that should be incorporated in Lakewood’s 
Plan, please contact Toyasha Sebbag, Water Administration Manager, at 562.866.9771, extension 2702, 
or email her at tsebbag@lakewoodcity.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason J. Wen, Ph.D., P.E. 
Director of Water Resources 

 
 

mailto:gfarber@dpw.lacounty.gov
http://www.lakewoodcity.org/news/green_living/uwmp.asp
mailto:tsebbag@lakewoodcity.org


Lakewood 
5050 Clark Avenue, Lakewood, CA 90712 (562) 866-9771 Fax (562) 866-0505  www.lakewood.org Email: service@lakewood.org 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
April 29, 2016 
 
 

Sent via email to:  rwhitaker@wrd.org 
 
 
Robb Whitaker 
General Manager 
Water Replenishment District 
4040 Paramount Boulevard 
Lakewood, CA 90712 

 
 

SUBJECT: CITY OF LAKEWOOD 2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE 

 
Dear Mr. Whitaker: 
 
The City of Lakewood Department of Water Resources is currently in the process of preparing the 2015 
Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP), as required by the California Department of Water 
Resources.  The City would like to give your agency an opportunity to provide input for the preparation 
of this long range planning document. 
 
The draft plan public comment period began April 27, 2016, and the public hearing and plan adoption is 
scheduled for June 28, 2016.  If you would like to review the draft 2015 UWMP Update, please review 
it via the city’s website at http://www.lakewoodcity.org/news/green_living/uwmp.asp.  Also, if your 
organization has any comment or additional information that should be incorporated in Lakewood’s 
Plan, please contact Toyasha Sebbag, Water Administration Manager, at 562.866.9771, extension 2702, 
or email her at tsebbag@lakewoodcity.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason J. Wen, Ph.D., P.E. 
Director of Water Resources  
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April 29, 2016 
 
 

Sent via email to:  kevinh@centralbasin.org 
 
 
Kevin P. Hunt, P.E. 
General Manager 
Central Basin Municipal Water District 
6252 Telegraph Road 
Commerce, CA 90040 

 
 

SUBJECT: CITY OF LAKEWOOD 2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE 

 
Dear Mr. Hunt: 
 
The City of Lakewood Department of Water Resources is currently in the process of preparing the 2015 
Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP), as required by the California Department of Water 
Resources.  The City would like to give your agency an opportunity to provide input for the preparation 
of this long range planning document. 
 
The draft plan public comment period began April 27, 2016, and the public hearing and plan adoption is 
scheduled for June 28, 2016.  If you would like to review the draft 2015 UWMP Update, please review 
it via the city’s website at http://www.lakewoodcity.org/news/green_living/uwmp.asp.  Also, if your 
organization has any comment or additional information that should be incorporated in Lakewood’s 
Plan, please contact Toyasha Sebbag, Water Administration Manager, at 562.866.9771, extension 2702, 
or email her at tsebbag@lakewoodcity.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason J. Wen, Ph.D., P.E. 
Director of Water Resources    
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April 29, 2016 
 
 

Sent via email to:  matthew.lyons@lbwater.org 
 
 
Matthew Lyons 
Director of Planning and Conservation         
Long Beach Water Department  
1800 East Wardlow Road 
Long Beach, CA 90807 

 
 

SUBJECT: CITY OF LAKEWOOD 2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE 

 
Dear Mr. Lyons: 
 
The City of Lakewood Department of Water Resources is currently in the process of preparing the 2015 
Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP), as required by the California Department of Water 
Resources.  The City would like to give your agency an opportunity to provide input for the preparation 
of this long range planning document. 
 
The draft plan public comment period began April 27, 2016, and the public hearing and plan adoption is 
scheduled for June 28, 2016.  If you would like to review the draft 2015 UWMP Update, please review 
it via the city’s website at http://www.lakewoodcity.org/news/green_living/uwmp.asp.  Also, if your 
organization has any comment or additional information that should be incorporated in Lakewood’s 
Plan, please contact Toyasha Sebbag, Water Administration Manager, at 562.866.9771, extension 2702, 
or email her at tsebbag@lakewoodcity.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason J. Wen, Ph.D., P.E. 
Director of Water Resources    
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